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NOTICE 

To:   RESIDENTS OF LINWOOD 

From: A.E. STONE PAVING 

Date: 10/23/2014 

Re: ROAD MILLING AND RESURFACING 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT ON: 

Friday, October 24, 2014 through Monday, October 27, 2014 

MILLING & PAVING WORK WILL BE PERFORMED ON YOUR STREET IN LINWOOD 

 as part of the South Jersey Gas Utility Project. 

 

WE REQUEST THAT RESIDENTS DO NOT PARK ON THE STREETS BETWEEN 7:00 am AND 5:00 PM. 

We typically mill on day 1 and follow with paving on day 2, weather permitting. 

YOU CANNOT PARK ON THE STREET AND YOU SHOULD REMOVE CARS FROM YOUR DRIVEWAY NO 

LATER THAN 7:00 AM. 

THEY WILL BE ABLE TO RETURN ON OR ABOUT 5:00 PM.  

RESIDENTS MAY EXPERIENCE MINOR DELAYS LEAVING OR RE-ENTERING THEIR DRIVEWAYS 

DURING ACTUAL PAVING OPERATIONS DUE TO THE DROPOFF AT THE STREET. ENTER AND EXIT 

YOUR DRIVEWAYS SLOWLY TO AVOID THE DROPOFF. PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR WORK CAN BE 

AFFECTED BY THE WEATHER SO THE SCHEDULE MAY BE ADJUSTED ACCORDINGLY. 

FOR YOUR SAFETY AND PROTECTION, PLEASE DO NOT MOVE ANY TRAFFIC DEVICES.  PLEASE 

LOCATE, AND TURN OFF ANY SPRINKLER SYSTEMS IN THE WORK ZONES THAT MAY 

INTERFERE WITH THE PAVING. 

WHEN THE ROAD IS BEING PAVED DO NOT DRIVE ON THE HOT ASPHALT OR THE TACKED 

ROADWAY. IF YOU DRIVE ON THE HOT ASPHALT, YOU WILL DAMAGE OUR WORK. IF YOU DRIVE 

ON THE TACKED ROADWAY, YOU WILL GET TACK ON YOUR CAR TIRES WHICH WILL GET ON 

YOUR DRIVEWAY. 

IF REQUIRED, SPECIAL ACCESS NEEDS TO SPECIFIC PROPERTIES CAN BE ADDRESSED WITH THE 

SITE SUPERVISOR. 

ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THE PROJECT SHOULD BE DIRECTED THE A.E. STONE SITE 

SUPERVISOR, MARTY QUINTILIANO (609-457-2056) OR THE CITY OF LINWOOD @ 609-927-4108.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION DURING THIS INCONVENIENCE.     


